
 
NOTICE OF FIRST BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to ORS 294.401, that a meeting of the budget 

committee of Monroe School District #1J will be held on the 10th day of May, 2022 at 

6:30 PM in the Monroe High School Library for the purpose of receiving the budget 

message and budget document of the district for the fiscal year 2022-23.  Additional 

meetings will be held, if necessary, on May 11, and 12, 2022. 

 

This is a public meeting where deliberations of the budget committee will take place, and 

any person may appear and comment on proposed programs with the budget committee 

at that time.  A copy of the budget document will be available at 365 North 5th Street, 

Monroe, Oregon, at the time of the meeting. 

 
 
 
 
Bill Crowson 
Superintendent / Budget Officer 
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